
From: Greg Mingo
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Cc: Vincent Medina
Subject: Thrive Point Academy of Nevada
Date: Friday, December 8, 2023 8:54:27 AM

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Distinguished Board Members,
I want to thank each of you for working with the TPAN Committee to Form to guide us
through this process. We have grown and improved as a team as we reflected on your honest
and insightful feedback along the way. We are ready and willing to work diligently so support
students who have yet to find academic success within the traditional school set up in the
89107 area.  We look forward to working hand-in-hand with students and their families to
provide a different kind of service and support to our students and families.  

Thank you for your time and consideration of our application for charter. 

Sincerely,

Greg Mingo
TPAN Committee To Form Member

Greg Mingo
5th Grade Math & Science
Doral Academy - Fire Mesa
702-901-4950
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